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Dear RGS Parents/Guardians, 

I hope you are well. As part of our ongoing commitment to providing the best possible education and support for 
our students, we are conducting a comprehensive review of the RGS’s Careers Provision. We believe that it is vital 
to prepare our students for their future careers and ensure they have the necessary skills and guidance to make 
informed decisions. 

Your input and feedback as parents/guardians play a crucial role in shaping and improving our Careers 
programme. We value your perspective and insights, and we would greatly appreciate it if you could spare a few 
minutes to share your thoughts and experiences with us. 

To facilitate this feedback process, we have created an online survey that covers various aspects of our Careers 
provision. The survey is anonymous, and your responses will be help us recalibrate the programme if required. 
Please take a moment to click on the following link to access the survey: 

RGS Careers Provision - Parental Feedback Request 

The survey consists of a series of questions designed to gauge your overall satisfaction with our Careers 
programme, as well as specific areas such as career guidance, work experience opportunities, guest speakers, and 
support for higher education pathways. We encourage you to provide detailed responses and suggestions 
wherever possible, as this will help us gain a deeper understanding of your expectations and areas where we can 
make improvements. 

Your participation in this survey is crucial to our ongoing efforts to enhance the Careers provision at RGS. By 
working together, we can ensure that our students receive the guidance and support they need to thrive in their 
future endeavours. 

Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are more 
than happy to provide any necessary clarification or support. 

Thank you in advance for your valuable feedback and for partnering with us in preparing our students for a 
successful future. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Thakrar    Mrs Morley-Smith 

Careers Lead   Careers Administrator 

swt@rgshw.com   fzm@rgshw.com  
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